
From: Andy Newkirk
To: Andy Newkirk (anewkirk@cityofgoleta.org)
Subject: FW: Zoning plan
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 3:13:00 PM

From: k graham [mailto:rienme@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 5:31 PM
To: Deborah Lopez <dlopez@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: Zoning plan
 
I received the notice of review through Nextdoor. I found the City's interface to review any of
the documents cumbersome. The "summary of changes" was needlessly complicated and
jargony. In fact, the only useful information I could glean was that the City "encouraged"
alternate sources of transportation so they were scaling back required parking spaces for new
projects.
 
 As encouraging as they may be, this has no impact on who owns and drives a car.  Even in
my residential neighborhood, Coronado Dr., we consistently have people from the apartment
complexes of Ellwood Beach Drive and the mobile home park using street parking in this area.
Not providing realistic parking for any new development will just exacerbate  this problem
over the entire city, and not just my neighborhood.
 
K Graham
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